
On April 11, 2016 Bro. Martin Vickers, a layman from Crestview, FL gave an oral interpretation 

through recitation of the book of Jonah. His presentation was both challenging and inspirational. 

I highly recommend Mr. Vickers and his ministry to any pastor or church. You will find Mr. 

Vickers to be sensitive and thoughtful to any congregation where he ministers. His ministry with 

our congregation coincided with our Children’s Bible Drill presentation in a Sunday night 

service and was enjoyed by all. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Douglas G. Hogg, Pastor 

Little Escambia Baptist Church, Flomaton, AL 


